
 

Date: 23/06/2020 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

The students and ex-students of our college who have attended 
today’s (23-06-2020) meeting on “Careers in Banking Financial 
Services & Insurance Industry” are hereby informed that our college 
is in no way encouraging or discouraging their further involvement with 
the Times of India Group. The position of our college is completely 
neutral in the students’ job taking or financial decisions.  

 It should be noted that our college tries to provide general 
career guidance to our students. This is to familiarize them with the 
job market not to push them for taking profession in a particular 
organization. 
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